
Disability Cart Service Ride Scheduling 

1. Go to https://www.parking.arizona.edu/  

 

2. Click drop-down icon “Services” 

 
 

3. Select “Disability Cart Service” 

 
 

 

https://www.parking.arizona.edu/


4. New Riders: You must read and agree to our Rules and Regulations found 

on the webpage. Keep in mind, you will not be able to schedule pickups 

until Disability Cart Service inputs your information into the system. Please 

follow the instructions included in your Welcome Email to get added into 

our system. Once you receive confirmation from a member of our team that 

you have been added into our system, please return to the webpage. You will 

scroll down and select “Schedule a Pick Up”. 

 

Existing Riders: Your information should already be inputted into our 

system and it should allow you to schedule rides as you have an active 

service date. (Please consult with Campus Health or PTS if you need an 

extension for your service date.) Scroll down to the bottom of the page and 

select “Schedule a Pick Up”. If you are unable to schedule rides after 

creating your profile, please contact dispatch at (520)626-2278. 

 

 
 

 

5. After selecting “Schedule a Pick Up”, the system will prompt you to sign in 

using your NetID and Password. (Same login used for UAccess & D2L). 



 

 

 

6. Please check each of the following to indicate that you have read and agree 

to each rule. Enter your initials in the designated text box and click the 

"Submit Agreement" button. Once you agree to these rules you will be 

redirected to the Disability Cart Service online scheduling app where you 

may place and manage your ride appointments.  

 

 



7. You will then be redirected to the Disability Cart Service Scheduling App. 
 

 

 
 

8.  Please read our “Helpful Tips” section on our website and keep those tips in 

mind when scheduling your rides. All rides must be submitted before 

7PM the day prior to your scheduled pick-up to ensure your ride is 

added to the itinerary. Any rides made after 7pm will be added to our 

“add-on cart” which is an itinerary that runs on a first-come, first-serve 

basis.  

 


